
In science this term we will be 
exploring the unit: Animals, 

including humans. Here, we will be 
exploring the systems of the human 

body

The unit after this will be Light. This 
is where we will explore the 

scientific reasons why we can see 
things.
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P.E is on week 2, 
Wednesday
The lessons will be on 
cricket, tennis and 
athletics

Hopefully the warmer 
weather will mean more 
PE outdoors! 

In Maths this term, we will be focussing on Geometry: Position 
and Direction and looking closely at area and perimeter of 
quadrilaterals. 

We will be looking at data analysis and the different ways in which 
data can be represented e.g. line graphs, pie charts and scatter 
graphs.

We will also be exploring algebra! We
Will use this new knowledge and connect
it with everything we have learnt during
our time at Chilwell. 

Finally, we will continue to develop 
our understanding of the four operations,
Place value, fractions, decimals and 
Percentages.

Whole class reading
We will be studying different text types and 
practicing the skills required to be an 
outstanding reader. 

Class Reader
Malanander- Thomas Taylor 

Writing Fiction
Narrative Alma
Non-Fiction
Non- chronological reports

Balanced argument
Letter

In ‘Being Curious and Valuing Knowledge’:
Exploring the importance of knowledge and 
Holy Scriptures and belief in God

In ‘Being Reflective and Self Critical’: 
Exploring he concept of salvation, reincarnation 
and the concept of Moksha

Welcome!

We are finally in the final term of Year 6 and have 
lots of exciting things ahead of us!

Your children have been working extremely hard 
all year long and now is the time to reap the 

rewards of their efforts. 

All Year 6 children will be siting their KS2 SATs in 
the week commencing 13th May. The dates for 

assessment are as follows:

- Monday 13 May 2024: English grammar, punctuation 
and spelling papers 1 and 2
- Tuesday 14 May 2024: English reading
- Wednesday 15 May 2024: Mathematics papers 1 and 2
- Thursday 16 May 2024: Mathematics paper 3

Other key dates:

Year 6 residential: Wednesday 26th June –
Friday 28th June

Ninja Warrior Walsall: Charming Cheetahs-
Friday 5th July and Powerful Panthers-Friday 
12th July

Singing Assembly will take place on 
Wednesday mornings.

E-safety 
Privacy/security
Digital footprint
How to keep yourself 
safe online 

In History, we will continue to look at the history of migration to 
Birmingham. Children will have the opportunity to listen to 
people’s reasons for migrating and how they feel about living in 
Birmingham

In Geography, We will be exploring the continent of North America. 
This will include biomes, climate zones and weather patterns. We 
will also look at the human and physical geography of the whole 
continent. We will then compare and contrast it with our prior 
topic of South America.

MFL

Transition to 
Secondary School.
Rights and respect-
the impact of social 
media and how to 
use it safely and 
discern fiction from 
reality.

Mandarin
Children will learn how to talk about 
their families in Mandarin. They will 
also learn about food and drink

PE

Projects linked to food, celebrating cultures 
and finding a voice through Art.
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